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Comments: I'm concerned about comments I &amp; my family/friends submitted in opposition to USFS's plan to

remove the Heber Wild Horses and want to know that our voices are heard! In you Public Comment Period

Notice, USFS states comments must be submitted on 4/22/21 (by midnight). I &amp; others took that to mean

comments could be submitted anytime on 4/22/21 up until midnight. However, after submitting my comments

(around 11:15 pm on 4/22/21), I noticed that it said they were received by the system on 4/23/21 when it was still

4/22/21 in my location (California) &amp; Arizona. If USFS meant that you could only submit comments through

12:00am on 4/22/21 then that would mean that you would only have ONE MINUTE on 4/22/21 to submit

comments, which doesn't make sense! It would be far less confusing if your public notice stated that comments

must be submitted by 11:59pm on 4/21/21. I hope that my and others comments will be properly considered. ~

Thank you! Laura Harris


